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OUR NEXT 
BUREAU MEETING 

*  *  *  *  * 
Sunday, January 16, 2011 

Pasadena Scottish Rite 
150 North Madison Ave. 

Coffee and Rolls at 9:15 AM 
Meeting Starts at 10:00 AM 

Program  
ANNUAL GENERAL 

MEETING including Reports, 
Officer Election, Installation 

and 
Introduction of New Masters  

Please Note: 
Three Bureau Representatives should 
be selected by the 2011 
Masters/Masters-Elect as soon as 
possible.  They and our Bureau Past 
Presidents will be the voting members 
for the new Bureau Executive 
Committee.  These voting members will 
receive preliminary ballots with our 
January Bulletin. This meeting is a 
good time for the new Masters to 
attend and learn more about our 
Bureau.  Also, group photos will be 
taken and posted on our website. 

 
IMPORTANT NOTICE! 

Please forward to us your list of 
three (3) appointed Representatives 
and its list of elected officers for 
2011, before the end of December.  
The Lodge Representative Form and 
the Lodge Officers Form are available 
by clicking the Forms button on the 
Bureau’s Web Site cover page, or by 
contacting our office. 

 

 
Al Malaikah Shrine invites you to its 

FAMILY HOLIDAY MUSICAL 
Saturday, Dec. 4th, 3:00 P.M. 

at the World Famous Shrine Auditorium! 

 

 

 February Stated 
Meeting To Help 

Fight Cancer  
Since February is recognized as National 
Cancer Awareness Month each year, it is 
appropriate for the Masonic Lodges to  
take the opportunity during that month to 
inform the Lodge members about cancers 
common in men and ways to reduce such 
risk of it happening.  Tying into his 
Special Project for the year, our Grand 
Master is asking each Lodge to plan a 
special program at their February Stated 
Meeting, on this subject.  He has sent out 
planning information to each Lodge, for 
such an event.  Please use this time to 
talk about cancer prevention and 
improving the lifestyle of all of us! 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

 
 

Our Shriners Hospitals will 
participate in the Tournament of 
Roses Parade January 1st, with a 

Float entitled, “Changing the 
World through Caring for Kids”.  
To sign up to decorate, contact 

Mayra Pereyra at 213/388-3151 or 
e-mail at mpereyra@shrine.net.  

 

Special 
Ceremonies of 
Installation 

 
Our Grand Master will be visiting a large 
number of our local Lodges in December and 
January, to install and welcome their new 
Officers for 2011.  Here are the December 
Installations.  Congrats to their new Officers! 
 

No. Hollywood Lodge No. 542 
Friday, Dec. 3 – 6:00 P.M. 

 

Southern California Lodge No. 529 
Saturday, Dec. 4 – 1:00 P.M. 

 

Rosemead Lodge No. 457 
Saturday, Dec. 4 – 6:30 P.M. 

 

South Pasadena Lodge No. 290 
Sunday, Dec. 5 – 6:30 P.M. 

 

International City Lodge No. 389 
Friday, Dec. 10 – 6:30 P.M. 

 

Alhambra Lodge No. 322 
Saturday, Dec. 11 – 1:00 P.M. 

 

Granada Hills Lodge No. 378 
Saturday, Dec. 11 – 6:30 P.M. 

 

Ionic-Composite Lodge No. 520 
Sunday, Dec. 19 – 6:00 P.M. 

 

 
The Staff and Board of  

the Masonic Service Bureau 
of Los Angeles wish you 

and yours a joyous season.  
 

 

 
KIDS CHRISTMAS PARTY 

at the  
Shrine Expo Center 

 

Family Event Free and Open To All 
Saturday, Dec. 11, Noon until 3 P.M. 

Masonic Service Bureau of Los Angeles 
16800 Devonshire St., Ste. 201, Granada Hills, CA 91344 

Phone: (818) 366-3572 Fax: (818) 366-3569 E-mail: office@lamsb.org  
Visit us online at http://www.lamsb.org 

 


